
Notice of 
Public Hearing 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Barstow will hold a public 

hearing pursuant to 24 Code of Federal Regulations Part 91, for the purpose of allocating 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds to public service and construction 
project applications previously submitted and determined eligible by the County of San 
Bernardino Department of Community Development and Housing for the 2019-2020 Federal 
Fiscal Year. 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the above matter has been set for Public Hearing at 
4:00 PM on Thursday, February 21, 2019, in the City Council Chambers, 220 East 
Mountain View Street, Barstow, CA.  Any person wishing to comment, or provide input prior to 
the City Council allocating the FY2019-2020 CDBG funds may appear and be heard at the time 
of the hearing.  Individuals interested in obtaining additional information may call (760) 255-5195 
or send written questions / comments to: 

 
City Clerk Services Office 
tgordon@barstowca.org 

CDBG FY2019 – 2020 Funding 
City of Barstow 

220 East Mountain View Street 
Barstow, CA 92311 

 
City Council Chambers are handicapped accessible. 

 


